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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our topic in Y6 this term is World War II. As part of our immersive curriculum, we would like to 
incorporate an exciting trip to Gloucestershire Warwickshire Steam Railway.  
 
The trip is planned to take place on Wednesday 19th October 2022 and your child will need to be in school 
for 8AM. We plan to be back in school for 3.10pm, at usual pick up time. 
 
This trip would give all of the children the special opportunity to experience a World War II evacuation, 
where they will be taken back in time to 1940 for a glimpse into wartime life. The evacuation experience 
will include a steam train journey to the 'safety of the countryside' plus an array of other exciting activities 
- such as firefighting and experiencing an air raid.  
 
In order for the trip to go ahead, we ask for a contribution of £21.00 to be paid via Parent Pay. Please 
could you return the slip below and make your payment by Friday 30th September so that we can ensure 
that the trip can go ahead.  
 
As part of the day we kindly ask for: 

 Pupils to come to school dressed in 1940s style, with identity label, gas mask box. (Children may 
also wish to bring a single toy e.g. teddy bear) 

 Your child to bring a suitable wartime packed lunch (wrapped in grease proof/brown paper and tied 
up with string)  

 
The children should be able to help with ideas for both of these things through homework/lesson time 
activities. Several of their homework tasks will surround creating their ‘gas mask box’ and ‘evacuee identity 
label’.  
 
With kind regards from 
The Y6 Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Hardwicke Parochial Primary Academy - Year 6 - WWII Evacuee Trip – Wednesday 19th October 2022 

 
Please delete as appropriate and return by Friday 30th September 

 
Child’s Name: __________________________________   Class: _______ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip, ensuring they are on site for 8AM            Y  /  N 
 
We have paid/will pay £21.00 via Parent Pay for the cost of the trip           Y  /  N 
 
Parent/Carer: _________________________________ 
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